
 

 

  

NOTTINGHAM NH SCHOOL 

BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Nottingham Budget Committee will hold a Public Hearing on the  

Proposed 2024 – 2025 School Budget and warrant articles on 

 

THURSDAY JANUARY 11, 2024 at 7:00 PM 

 

139 Stage Road Nottingham NH in Town Office Conference Room #1. 

 

At the conclusion of the public hearing, the committee will vote their  

budget and warrant article recommendations. 

In the event of a postponement, the hearing will be held  

Tuesday January 16, 2024 at the same time and location. 

 

The Public is welcome and encouraged to attend. 


